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The first priority of any solar installation is that it be of dry technology. The SW can't stand more massive water users. In NE
AZ, a solar/wind project could drain out aquifer and they haven't ruled out wet solar. Secondly, greater consideration should be
given wildlife and wildlife corridors. With fencing and basically the destruction of the environment with some technologies, we
won't have any environment to save. Third, like wind turbines, solar installations need to have large set backs from private
property.


